
NEWSLETTER
S T  G E O R G E ' S  C H U R C H ,  R U G B Y

Sunday 28th January
10:00AM - HOLY COMMUNION

                 Readings:   Malachi 3: 1-5

                                        Hebrews 2: 14-end

                                        Luke 2: 22-40

                 Collect:     Lord Jesus Christ, light of the nations and 

                                       glory of Israel: make your home among us,

                                       and present us pure and holy to your 

                                       heavenly Father, your God, and our God.

                                       Amen

Next week
TUESDAY 30TH JANUARY

           8:30am - Morning Prayer
          

WEDNESDAY 31ST JANUARY

           1:30pm - Magic Dragons (Hall)

           4:00pm - Kidsclub (Church)

THURSDAY 1ST FEBRUARY

    8:30am - Morning Prayer

    9:30am - Holy Communion
  

SUNDAY 4TH FEBRUARY

             8:30am - Holy Communion

           10:00am - Worship for All

Rugby Foodbank



VICAR:
Revd Philip Morton
 (Please note usual day off is a Friday)
       07739 903225

vicar.rugbyeast@gmail.com

WARDENS:
Tony Solway           
wardentony@stgeorgesrugby.org.uk
Steve Cort               
wardensteve@stgeorgesrugby.org.uk

PARISH OFFICE:
Jenny

 07741 804523
 office.rugbyeast@gmail.com

PASTORAL MATTERS:
         Carol Davies:  01788 544630

PRAYER CHAIN:
         Gilly Lang: 07470 681570

CONTACT US

FOR YOUR PRAYERS
Pam Simons
Andrew Marvill
Bob Goodall
Joyce Mundie
Rosemary Foster
Brenda Flack
Pat Moss

News & General 
  information

JOINT PRAYER MEETINGS: JOINING
TOGETHER AS A UNITED BENEFICE

Upcoming prayer meetings will be held
at; 
 

St Peter & St Johns Church
   Tuesday 27th February at 8pm

SOUP AND SOCIAL
St George’s will be offering a warm
space again this year, once a month on a
Sunday to include tea, coffee and
biscuits as well as soup and bread. This
is offered free of charge although you
may make a donation on the day should
you wish.

The dates are as follows:
January 28th
February 25th
March 24th
April 28th

Please book online on the church
website, add your name to the list in
church or call and leave a message on
this number 07812 856215. We request
booking in plenty of time, at least a
week before the date you wish to attend
as this will make catering easier. Please
let us know if you have any specific
dietary requirements well in advance.
The church hall will be open from 4.00-
6.30.

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE
         

         JANUARY
   28th     Frederick Marlow 
                 Molly Stocking 
    29th    Frances Ridgway 
    30th    Edward Goodchild 
    31st    Kathleen Hicks 
                Roy Eames 

         FEBRUARY
     1st     Basil Owen 
    2nd     Cenydd Wookey 
                Elizabeth Jones 
     9th     Sidney Price 
                 Annie Billenness 

   11th     Peter Perkins 
                Daphne Reeve 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR FUND-
RAISING
At the last PCC meeting we reviewed our
budget plan for 2024. It was agreed that
we would like to form a fund-raising
team to come up with ideas for events
and activities to increase our income as
our expenditure has risen significantly
over the last few years . We are looking
for members of our congregations to
join the team. You don’t have to be an
expert fund-raiser and you would only
need to help as much as you you felt you
were able to. If you are interested or
would like to know more please do
speak to either Steve or Tony. 

ACTS435: LOCAL CLIENT WHO NEEDS
HELP
This is to let you know about a Hope4
client who has been moved into
permanent accommodation. This means
that she can now care for her young
baby. However, her living room has a
screed floor with no carpet which is not
ideal for a mobile baby. She needs
carpet or lino. We are supporting her
through Acts435 to get this need met. If
you would like to help you can donate
towards this via this link:
https://www.acts435.org.uk/needs/R517
78/
Thank you. Every little helps: if twenty
people gave £10 each we would have
enough.
Cathy Hemsley (Acts435 Advocate for St.
George’s Church)

QUIZ NIGHT
PJ’s will be hosting their next quiz night
on Saturday 2nd March at 7pm.  Entry
price is £8 which includes a jacket
potato with various fillings. There will
also be a raffle.  To sign up please email
yrollins@sky.com by Wednesday 28th
February.

https://www.acts435.org.uk/needs/R51778/
https://www.acts435.org.uk/needs/R51778/

